
The Youth Ministry of Sandia Presbyterian Church  
cordially invites you to attend the Confirmation  Banquet on Friday, 

May 12, 2017 at 6:00 pm. Join us as we celebrate and confirm our 
newest church members. This is an open invitation for you to invite 

all of your friends & family. Dinner will be provided.  

Please RSVP with the number of attendees by May 1st to  
haleciaw@sandiapres.org or 505-856-5040. 


